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Good afternoon WAPA customers,
 
The August issue of Closed Circuit is now available. If you haven’t already, be sure to bookmark this
page, where you will be able to access all issues as they are released.
 
This issue features the following stories:

Drought conditions may complicate hydropower
WAPA attorney joins EBA Board of Directors
Exceptional employees honored
Get to know WAPA’s CAO
Welcome WAPA’s new badging stations
Be part of WAPA’s safety progress
AEM updates employees on major initiatives
Rapid Recaps
Brief Transmissions

 
As a reminder, monthly publication schedules and the constantly
evolving nature of the situation means it is not possible for Closed
Circuit to provide up-to-date information regarding COVID-19.
 
We appreciate your feedback. If you have story ideas or know of
newsworthy milestones or achievements, don’t hesitate to send
them my way.
 
Philip Reed
 
reed@wapa.gov
 
Public Affairs Specialist and Closed Circuit editor

Western Area Power Administration
12155 W Alameda Pkwy
Lakewood
Colorado
80228
United States
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